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Keeping Our Park Well Maintained Sends The Message We Care and We’re Watching . . . 

We’ve replaced the wood chips in the play area of the park and it really looks a lot better and a lot safer. We also 
oiled the swings so you won’t have to listen to the weeeeee-weeeee every time someone gets on a swing. We are 
planning to paint over the graffiti under the gazebo and on the jungle-gym this Saturday March 12 at 10:00am; so 
if you’d like to come and help we won’t argue with you! The last time we painted the benches several neighbor kids 
had a great time helping out so come out and pitch-in. It sends a great message! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention All Neighborhood Watchers . . . 

Please mark your calendar for our next Neighborhood Watch meeting at our park Saturday March 26 10:00am 
and meet the Temecula Police Special Enforcement Team members we have been working with to stop the 
disgusting graffiti that keeps appearing. The latest graffiti is too disgusting to even post on the website! Join us 
Saturday to learn about the graffiti database the Police are using and how we can help them put a stop to this! 
 

There are new posts to the Neighborhood Watch section of our website at 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home. Just click More... in the Pages & Links section and look under 
Neighborhood Watch and Vandalism Investigations and Pictures. 
 

If you see anyone vandalizing our park, or in the park after dark, from a safe place call the Police non-emergency 
hot-line at 951-776-1099 option 5 and report it immediately.  It's up to us to help law enforcement keep our 
neighborhood safe through our Neighborhood Watch program and by keeping an eye out! 
 

Please talk with neighbors and encourage them to sign-up on the website, and ask them to send an email to 
RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com with their name and address in the message to help us reduce our HOA costs, 
join us in the battle to get things done in this community, and keep everyone informed of the latest announcements 
and efforts. There’s strength in numbers!! 

 

Been To The WebSite Lately? 

If you’ve visited our community web site 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank 
you very much! But you haven’t added yourself to the Our Neighbors 
section yet! By adding yourself you will be listed in the Our Neighbors 
section and the site will remember your Home page automatically. 
Please show your support for this important tool by clicking              
Add Yourself Now! in the Our Neighbors section on the right side of 
the home page. 

 

 

 

 This newsletter was created by a Rembrandt Neighbors’ website member. The Rembrandt Neighbors’ website and this newsletter are not affiliated with the Rembrandt 
HOA. Questions/comments regarding the website or this newsletter (or to stop receiving this newsletter) should be sent to: RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com 
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